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I. Graduate Research Conference (March 28) –
a. Library received an invitation from the Graduate School to set up a table at the conference – info for students.  Library agreed they would staff a table.
II. Ebooks – 
a. Books are requested by students and then purchased by the library.  The library usually only has one copy of an ebook.  Book must be checked back in before another student can download it.  Ebooks are licensed to UMBC, we cannot share them with other campuses.  
III. Maker Space Update -  Nothing new happening since last meeting.  Heather Bishop will be looking at space that may be freed up.  There will be a space assessment of the basement and the first and second floors of the library in the spring
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